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Hon. Kerry-Lynne D. Findlay, P.C., K.C., M.P. 

South Surrey—White Rock 
Shawn (Xun) Li  

President, Falun Dafa Association of Canada 

613-853-7494 

90 Belleview Drive 

Ottawa, ON K2L 1W3 

 

Attn:  Sun Yen Performing Arts 2023 World Tour (Canada) 

 
It is my utmost honor to bring greetings from Ottawa and to welcome the Shen Yun Performing Arts to 

Canada on their 2023 World Tour.  As the world slowly begins to reopen, and venues become full again, I 

am thrilled to see this classical Chinese dance production return to the stage to entertain and delight 

audiences throughout our country.  Canadians have always enjoyed and celebrated the arts with great 

enthusiasm so I am sure that you will be warmly welcomed as you travel from coast to coast.   

I appreciate the care and effort that the Shen Yun Performing Arts has taken to embody thousands of 

years of traditional Chinese culture as their dancers perform, inviting the audience into a profound and 

moving theatrical experience.  I am sure that audiences across Canada will come to know and appreciate 

the Shen Yun Performing Arts as a remarkable group of talented artists full of passion and inspiration.   

Yours truly,  

 

Hon. Kerry-Lynne D. Findlay, P.C., K.C. 
Member of Parliament for South Surrey—White Rock 
 
Ottawa Office      Constituency Office  

Confederation Building, Office 233   135-152 Street 

House of Commons    Surrey, BC  V4A 9E3 

Ottawa, ON  K1A 0A6                        (604) 542-9495

(613) 947-4497 

 

https://www.ourcommons.ca/Members/en/constituencies/south-surrey-white-rock(927)

